
( typewriting) 
FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR o~~ MEDICINE, CXFORD. 

Dear Thayer, 

(Dr. w. s. Thayer) 
12 A,l)ril, 1915. 

' - CUS-4('=?/\\ct.101 

Would it be possible to have copied for Ross Crawford's paper, which is in 

the Historical Society, and also Nott's original article, on the mosquito malaria? 

.Apparently they reve never been reprinted. One day at the Historical Societ' s rooms 

Cordell showed me one of Crawford's papers- Ballemore Obsewer 1906-09 - I think 

the malaria. 

Things have been quieter here lately- not so many wounded coming over. I 

had a very nice week <'lt the American Hospital, Paignton, and saw a great deal of' 

interest. 

Revere is at Cleved.on and, I think, very happy in his work. He will join 

Birkett and Campbell Howard and Billy Francis in the McGill unit, which is due 

here towards the end of the month. 

Things are evidently going well. The new armies here a.re far better than one 

could have ever expected. 

I hope you are quite yourself a.gain. 

Love to Sister Susan. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


